
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello and best wishes from us to you – we hope the year has been kind to you. Our year has been fairly 
routine… we are all fine. We enjoy a weekend away at Bald Rock every month or so, and have just returned 
from a pre-Christmas week at Bargara to catch up with Elizabeth’s family. Our gossip goes as follows: 
 

Peter finished painting the inside of the Bald Rock Shed and put down some flooring. 
A couple of Peter’s uncles also helped with some shelving and constructing a granite 
retaining wall around the shed. He reckons that it’s pretty well finished at last, 
leaving him free to catch up on the jobs at Mount Crosby. He is still writing software 
from home through Meier IT. 
  
Elizabeth got a sit-on-top kayak and took 
it out on flat water a few times at 
Wivenhoe Dam, Colleges Crossing at Mt 

Crosby and the Bald Rock dam. She likes to paddle the boys 
around and hopes they’ll catch the bug. She also keeps on with 
some science/writing contracting work from home. 

 
Felix made some new friends and enjoyed grade 3. During lunch time he played in
‘Club Chicken’, which was invented by his group of friends. At home he is having a
go at writing his own website (no longer exists). He also won a
prize for computer skills. Apart from computer time, Felix enjoys
trampoline time, going in the pool and reading.
 
At the beginning of the year, Myles was worried about going to 
school because he couldn’t read but now he has it sorted. Myles 
enjoyed his year in prep but still says the best thing about school 

is lunch time for play time. Myles enjoys playing with other kids, Lego, going to the pool, 
drawing and playing DS. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mary gave birth to her firstborn, a son. She wrapped 
him in cloths and placed him in a manger, because there 
was no room for them in the inn.” Luke 2:7    
   

 
Merry Christmas and a happy new year! 

Christmas Bracken 
2013 

Felix Meier and Myles Meier 
(bracken fronds with glitter on cardboard) 

 
Fronds for the Christmas Bracken card series were 

collected by Myles Meier at Bald Rock in 
September 2013. The fronds were allowed to dry 
while being pressed. Felix Meier and Myles Meier 
applied glue and glitter to the dried fronds before 

placing them on the cards. 
 


